
Letter to the Chancellor about the
proposed changes to IR35

I have today sent this letter to the Chancellor about the proposed changes to
IR35 – a matter of great concern to many of my constituents. I have urged him
to start the review immediately before the changes come into effect and
potentially become a dampener on enterprise and undermine the self-employed.
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